Minutes Bid Opening

Auburn Village Homes Parking Area Expansion

September 9, 2011

- A. The Bid Opening began at 10:05 a.m. Present were Mr. Charles Catania, Sr., P.E., Vice Present of Council, Mrs. Christine Peterson and Mrs. Shirley Purcival, Borough Manager.
- B. The following vendors and contractors were present:

A.F. Damon, Inc.

1 Upland Avenue

2327 West Chester Pike
Upland, PA 19015

Broomall, PA 19008

Mr. Catania opened the meeting by welcoming everyone to the Upland Borough's September 9, 2011 bid opening for the Auburn Village Homes Parking Area Expansion.

Mr. Catania announced the first bid was from A.F. Damon from Upland, PA with a bid bond in the amount of 10% of the bid. The total bid was in the amount of \$32,188.00.

The second bid was from JMC Contractors from Glen Mills, PA with a bid bond in the amount of 10% of the bid. The total bid was in the amount of \$26,312.00.

The final bid was from Premier Concrete Inc. from Broomall, PA with a bid bond in the amount of 10% of the bid. The total bid was in the amount \$37,048.00.

Mr. Catania thanked everyone who participated and stated the bids will be referred to Council for review.

Respectfully submitted,

Shirley Purcival, Borough Manager

Linda Saylor, Recording Secretary